
Bulletin No. 968

Friday 5th  February 2021 @LadyLanePark

Good afternoon to you all,

It as been a very colourful end to a great week at Lady Lane. Today has seen many of our pupils
and staff ‘Dressing to Express’ as part of The Children’s Mental Health Week. I was heartened to
see so many bright colours and hear that so many pupils are generally feeling quite happy,
although perhaps a little tired!

As important exam results begin to be announced for our UVI pupils, I am delighted to
announce that all the pupils who sat the Bradford Grammar Exam for Year 7 have been offered a
place. Despite battling through Lockdown 1, 2 & 3, the pupils in UVI have continued to work
tirelessly in order to prepare for their exams; thankfully their hard work has paid off and we are
all incredibly proud of them. Look out for more exam news though the week, as results for
Woodhouse Grove are just coming in.

Finally, a polite request in order to keep our pupils safe, could I ask that you ensure that children
do not run around the car park on a morning and at the end of the day. There are many cars
coming in and out of the car park, as there have been some reports of children loose in the car
park.

Have a wonderful weekend

Mr Saunders & The Staff at LadyLane Park School & Nursery



Menu : Monday 8th February 2021

Monday

Pizza & 
Wedges

Fruit Salad

Tuesday

Cowboy 
Casserole & 

Potatoes

Milk Pudding

Wednesday

Chicken Korma & 
Rice

Apple Pie & Custard 

*Halal & Vegetarian 
option available

Thursday

Spaghetti 
Bolognaise 

Homemade 
Cake

Friday

Fishfingers 
Chips & Beans

Iced Cake

Lost Blazer!
Could everyone at home check 
to see if they have Hadi’s (LVI) 
blazer? It is named and been 

missing since before 
Christmas.
Thank you


